
BDR 43-396
AB 237

EXECUTIVE AGENCY

FISCAL NOTE
AGENCY'S ESTIMATES Date Prepared: March 10, 2015
Agency Submitting: Department of Motor Vehicles, Management Services and Programs Division

Items of Revenue or
Expense, or Both

Fiscal Year
2014-15

Fiscal Year
2015-16

Fiscal Year
2016-17

Effect on Future 
Biennia

Total 0 0 0 0

Explanation (Use Additional Sheets of Attachments, if required)

BDR 43-396 requires the Department to assign a Vehicle Identification Number (VIN) to a motor vehicle manufactured 
not later than 1942, if the owner makes such a request, and submits an affidavit to the Department stating that the VIN, 
if any, is not accessible or readable without substantial dismantling of the motor vehicle.  The BDR has an effective 
date of January 1, 2016.

The Department currently assigns VINs to vehicles but would need to revise its VIN Assignments policy and procedure, 
create an affidavit and make it available to the public.  Programming may be necessary in order to be able to record the 
submittal of an affidavit in the DMV Application.  Programming is estimated at 88 hours which would be accomplished 
by Department staff.

The Department has reviewed the BDR and determined that there would be no fiscal impact.

Cyndie MunozName

Title Deputy Chief of Administration

DEPARTMENT OF ADMINISTRATION'S COMMENTS Date Tuesday, March 10, 2015

The agency's response appears to be reasonable.

James R. Wells, CPAName

Interim DirectorTitle
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